
 

 

VILLAGE OF BOAZ 
17010 STATE HIGHWAY 171, RICHLAND CENTER, WI 53581 

 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE  

PROPOSED 2017 BUDGET AND LEVY  

FOR THE VILLAGE OF BOAZ, RICHLAND COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Boaz, Richland County, 

Wisconsin, will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

November 10, 2016 at the Boaz Community Building for the purpose 

of hearing comments on the proposed 2017 budget and levy for the 

Village of Boaz.   

The proposed budget is included with this notice.  The proposed 

budget also will be on file and available for public inspection at the 

Village Clerk’s office for a period of two weeks prior to this public 

hearing.  All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be 

heard at the hearing. 

Dated this 20th day of October, 2016. 

 

 

 
Susan Hauri, Village Clerk 
 
 
 


